
Help Name a New San Francisco Public Plaza
Here’s Your Opportunity to Make History in the Community! 

A new public plaza will be built near Ocean and 
Phelan avenues. 

The plaza will serve as a hub connecting businesses, 
residents, schools and Muni, and serve as a place  
for community events such as street fairs and farmers’ 
markets. This will provide a safer and more convenient 
pedestrian passage between the Ocean Avenue 
small business corridor, Muni routes 8X/8BX, 29,  
43, 49, and nearby K Ingleside line, and the City 
College Campus.

 311 Free language assistance / 免費語言協助 / Ayuda gratis con el idioma / Бесплатная помощь переводчиков / 
Trợ giúp Thông dịch Miễn phí / Assistance linguistique gratuite / 無料の言語支援 / 무료 언어 지원 / Libreng tulong para sa 
wikang Tagalog / คว“มช่วยเหลือท“งภ“ษ“โดยไม่เส’ยค่าใช้จ่าย 

A contest is underway to select the name of the 
future public plaza in the community. Entries are 
being accepted from September 1 until October 
15.Visit www.sfmta.com/phelan to participate 
and for complete details and criteria.

Request a mail-in entry by calling 415.701.4790.

SUBMIT YOUR PLAZA NAME TODAY!


